

Name	,
Date//	

1. Fill in the blank with the correct word

(Unable – Preoccupied – Transform – Imaginable – Unacceptable -Unwell – Numerous – Preoccupied – Adventurous – Enormous – Laughable)

- The heavy rain made her ______ to go outside without an umbrella.
 Mark was so _____ with his phone that he didn't notice his friends arriving.
 The magician's trick seemed to _____ a rabbit into a dove.
 The size of the universe is not _____ for humans.
 Exploring the unknown territory requires an _____ spirit
 The company's treatment of its employees was _____ by the boss.
 The long journey made her feel _____ and tired.
 The construction of the new skyscraper will have an _____ impact on the city skyline.
 The book contains ____ examples to support the author's argument.
- 10. The magician's failed trick was met with a _____ reaction from the audience.





Name	•
Date//	

2. Fill in the blank with the correct word

(Irresistible – Inconsiderate - Independent - -Irreplaceable – Illegal – Immoral – Incorrect – Incredible — Illiterate)

- 1. Her charm was _____; everyone was drawn to her.
- 2. As she grew older, she became more _____ and wanted to do things on her own.
- The old photograph was damaged, and it was ______; no other copy existed.
- 4. Selling stolen DVDs is _____ and against the law.
- 5. Cheating on the test is _____ and goes against moral principles.
- 6. Your answer is _____; the correct response is 15, not 16.
- 7. The magician performed an ______ trick that left the audience amazed.
- 8. It was ______ of them to park in the disabled parking space without a permit.





Name	
Date//	

9.	Ma	any children in the village are and cannot read or write.
	3.	Fill in the blank with the correct word
		(Critically – Terribly – Logically – Happily – Poetically – Usually – Historically –
		Greedily – Energetically)
	1.	The book was judged from both readers and critics.
	2.	The museum displayed artifacts of important events from the past.
	3.	The storm hit the town, causing damage to many houses.
	4.	The detective used the clues to solve the mystery.
	5.	We have pizza for dinner on Fridays.
	6.	They lived ever after.
	7.	The poet's words were beautifully crafted and written
	8.	The child ate his candy, without sharing with anyone.



9. The soccer player ran _____ across the field to score a goal.



Name	
Date/	

4. Fill in the blank with the correct word

	T. I III III the blank with the confect w	olu
(C	Confrontation - Temptation – Condensatio	n -Accusation - Preservation - Sensation -
Re	putation - Compilation - Reformation -	Obligation - Colonization - Alteration -
De	etermination -Conversation - Infestation)	
1.	The tailor made an	to the dress to fit the customer perfectly.
2.	The argument between the siblings led	to a heated
3.	The delicious smell of freshly baked conhungry child.	ookies was a for the
4.	The cold glass of water haddifference in temperature.	drops on its surface due to the
5.	The police made an	_ that the suspect was guilty of the crime.
6.	The museum put great effort into the	of historical artifacts.
7.	The roller coaster ride provided a joyful	for the children.





Name	
Date//	

8.	The actor's scandal had a negative in entertainment industry.	mpact on his in the
9.	The athlete's strong will and	helped him achieve his goals.
10.	The music producer released a	of the artist's greatest hits.
11.	The political movement led to the	of old practices.
12.	The children watched an animated laughed a lot at the cartoon.	during breaktime. They
13.	The house had a major ant	
14.	The student had anday.	$_{ extstyle }$ to submit his homework by the end of the
15.	The country's history included the	of other poor countries they





Name	
Date//	

5. Fill in the blank with the correct word

(Revision – Illusion – Version – Television – Division – Aversion – Erosion

Diversion – Conclusion – Excursion – Confusion – Implosion – Invasion –

Explosion-Decision)

- 1. We had a grammar _____ before the test.
- 2. The magician created a magical ______ that made objects appear and disappear.
- 3. The class went on an educational ______ to the local museum.
- 4. The complex instructions caused _____ among the students, and they struggled to understand the task.
- 5. The software company released a new ______ of their popular video game.
- 6. The group project required the students to work together with a fair
- 7. She enjoyed watching her favorite shows on _____ in the evenings.
- 8. The smell of seafood caused an _____ in people who were allergic to it.
- 9. After a long discussion, they finally had made a _____ and ended the problem.







Name	••••
Date//	

10.	The constant exposure to rain and wind caused the	of the
	sandcastle on the beach.	
11.	The army trick was a to the enemy soldiers from the	main
	shooting.	
12.	The intense pressure caused the balloon to burst with a	loud
	<u></u> .	
13.	The poor structure of the submarine resulted in an	_ from
	the inside out.	
14.	The country's borders were under threat from an enemy	
15.	After considering all the evidence, the jury made the same	
	to punish the criminal.	





Name	
Date//	

6. Fill in the blank with the following words: (Cunning – Jackal - Chief - Indigenous - Native- Traditional- Infant-Wig			
		_	d up - Mallet - Suggestion)
1.			mart the other animals and
-	catch its prey.		
2.	• •	is a clever animal knowr	n for its scavenging abilities
		_ traveled from town to to	
	trading with the locals.		,
4.	<u> </u>	esh fruit	at the market.
5.			," he
	replied uncertainly.		
6.	,	started raining on the day	of the picnic, so we had to
	cancel our plans.	,	,
7.	•	he children were	with the long
	line and decided to leave		
8.	The carpenter used a	to ham	nmer the nails into the wood
	•	of the tribe made import	
	community.		
10.	The rare plant is	to this regio	n and cannot be found
	anywhere else.		
11.	. His	language is English.	
12.	The celebration included	d dar	nces and customs passed
	down through generation		
13.	The mother cradled her	in he	er arms and sang a lullaby.
			ult for the boy to hold onto
	its I	· ·	<u>-</u>
15.			suggestion to improve the
	project.	_	





Name	
Date//	

7.	Fill in the blank with the following w (Brief - Deafening - Dull - Elegant – Hie Gifted - Grotesque – Miniature - Motion	deous -Petrified - Arrogant -	
1.	The monster in the movie was depicted with sharp teeth and claws.		•
2.	The little girl was	of spiders and screamed wh	nen she saw
	one.		
3.	The man never list	tened to anyone else's opin	nions; he
	believed he was always right.		
4.	The thunderstorm lasted only for a	moment b	efore the
	sun came out again.		
5.	The sound of the fireworks was	and made ev	eryone
	cover their ears.		
6.	The lecture on math was so	that many studer	nts fell
	asleep.		
7.	The ballroom was decorated with	chandeliers	and
	luxurious fabrics.		
8.	The dinosaur skeleton in the museum	was ar	nd took up
	the entire hall.		
9.	The young artist was	and could paint beautifu	اي
	landscapes with ease.		
10.	The mask worn by the character in the	play was	and
	ruined his features.		
11.	The dollhouse was a	replica of a real house,	complete
	with tiny furniture and accessories.		
12.	The statue remained	, frozen in time, capturine	g a single
	moment of emotion.		





Name	
Date//	

13.	The singer's voice sounded	and rough after performing	
4.4	for several hours.		
14.	The cheetah ran with	speed, chasing its prey across the	
4.5	savannah.	, not o cinalo diab	
15.	The kitchen was sparkling clean and	, not a single dish	
	was out of place.		
8.	Fill in the blank with the following word	ds:	
(Pasture - Adventure - Departure - Gesture – Agriculture - Signature - Culture - Lecture - Texture - Picture - Structure - Nature - Nurture - Vulture - Puncture)			
1.	The cows grazed peacefully in the watched over them.	while the shepherd	
2.	The children embarked on an exciting	in the enchanted	
	forest.		
3.	The travelers packed their bags and prep	ared for their	
	from the train station.		
4.	The leader's directed	I the musicians to play their	
	instruments in harmony.		
5.	The country's wealth depends on	and farming.	
6.	The artist signed his	at the bottom of the painting to	
	claim it as his own.		
7.	The country's rich is	reflected in its art, music, and	
	traditions.		
8.	The professor delivered a long and inform	native on	
	history.		
9.	The fabric had a soft and smooth	that made it pleasant to	
	touch.		
10.	The photographer captured a beautiful	of the sunset over	
	the mountains.		
11.	The engineer designed a strong	to support the weight of	
	the building.		





Name	
Date//	

12. The park was a resting area for birds, squirrels, and other creatures of			
13. The parents gave their child good, so he turned out kind and gentle.			
14. The flew around, searching for its next meal in the desert.			
15. The thorn on the rose's stem caused a small on her finger.			
Grammar			
Punctuate the sentence correctly using (speech marks and exclamation marks, capitalization, and possession and contraction apostrophes)			
a) i can't believe it shouted sarah			
b) tom said i can't find my keys			
c) the dogs tail wagged happily			
d) toms food got cold when he left it out			
e) ive always dreamt of going abroad said carl			





Name	
Date//	

f) james said, i want another game for my birthday
g) oh no there is a fly in my ice cream yelled gina
h) what time is it asked fred
i) i want more milk please said the boy as he looked up
j) i am late again complained Julia
k) the woman asked do you have this blouse in a size medium





Name	
Date//	

2. Fill in the blank with the correct form of the verb.

a) Yesterday, we	(go) to	o the zoo.	
b) She (read) a book every day.			
c) They	_ (dance) well at	festivals.	
d) Her aunt	d) Her aunt (mutter) to her mum something she couldn't hea		
e) The dogs	e) The dogs (bark) at us every morning.		
f) She	(play) soccer eve	ery Saturday.	
g) Everyone	(have) do	one his or her homework.	
h) Each of the stu	h) Each of the students (am) responsible for doing his or her		
work.			
i) Mary and John	usually	(play) together.	
j) The girls and the	e boy	(walk) in the evening.	
k) The furniture of the house (is - are) quite impressive.			
I) Few students (is - are) coming to the party.			
m) Uma, my childhood friend (is - are) leaving for Delhi next month.			
n) Most of my friends (work – works) in the government.			
o) Either Tina or Rohit (is/are) telling lies.			
p) A few people (was/were) sick because of the rain.			





Name	
Date//	

3. Connectives

(so – because – after – and – however – although – but – when -before)

a) The weather was sunny, $_$	we decided to go to the beach.
b) the movie wa	s very long, we still enjoyed it.
c) I wanted to go outside	, it was raining.
d) I didn't go to school	I was sick.
e) I finished my h	omework, I went to bed.
f) We went to the park yester	day we ate ice cream.
g) My mum doesn't like dogs,	I do.
h) The game ended	the referee blew his whistle.
i) She couldn't ride her bike _	it had a puncture.
i) We arrived on time,	the train was late.
k) I fell over	and hurt my knee.
l) he went to be	ed, he remembered to wash his teeth.
m) The test was very difficult.	, we got the full mark





Name	
Date/	

4. Replace the verb with a powerful verb and replace the adjective with a powerful adjective: a) The car moved slowly.
b) The boy talked to his mother in a low voice.
c) The little kids <u>ran</u> across the field.
d) The dog was <u>standing still.</u>
e) Her voice was <u>very weak</u> because she was sick.
f) The <u>clever</u> merchant didn't sell the house.
g) The band's performance was <u>amazing</u> .
h) The floor was <u>very clean</u> when we came in.
i) The monster in this story was <u>ugly</u> .





Name	••
Date//	

5. Rewrite the sentence as an order.
a) Please clean your room.
b) Can you take out the trash?
c) Please pass the salt.
d) You should talk to your friends nicely.
e) Please close the door behind you.

6. Underline the adverbial in the sentences below:

- a) In the morning, I woke up early.
- b) After the rain stopped, we went outside to play.
- c) He placed his pencil on the table.
- d) Last week, our new neighbors moved in.
- e) The strange insect crawled across the wall.
- f) Show Simon your project in the morning.
- g) Mike will sit in the corner.
- h) In the hallway, the prince met his old friend.
- i) The explorer travelled across the world.







Name	
Date//	

7.	Fill in	the h	lank	with	a fronted	adverbial
		uic b	iaiin	AAICII	a ii oiitea	auverbiai

a)	, the wolf ate the boy.
b)	, he finished his homework.
c)	, his mum came home.
d)	, Cinderella forgot her glass shoe.
e)	, you need to study for your quiz.
f)	, she stood and waited.
g)	, the black cat began to wake.
h)	, my sister talked on her phone.

8. Underline the subject and circle the object in the following sentences:

- a) The cat chased the mouse.
- b) She baked a delicious cake for her friend's birthday.
- c) Her friend gave her a gift.
- d) The princess threw away the crown.
- e) The boy hit the wolf with a stick.
- f) The clever baby beat the chief.
- g) He yelled at his friends.
- h) The lady opened the door.
- i) James climbed the hill.
- j) The teacher spoke to the class.
- k) Lucy washed the dishes.
- I) The man watched the boats.







Name			
Date	/	/	

Comprehension

The Solar System

The solar system is a fascinating place with a variety of celestial bodies. It consists of the Sun, eight planets, moons, asteroids, comets, and other objects. Let's delve into the wonders of our solar system!

The Solar System

Our solar system is made up of several components. At the center is the Sun, a massive ball of hot gases that provides light and heat to the planets. The eight planets, Mercury, Venus, Earth, Mars, Jupiter, Saturn, Uranus, and Neptune, revolve around the Sun in elliptical orbits. Each planet has unique features and characteristics.

Moons are natural satellites that orbit planets. Earth has one moon, while other planets have multiple moons. Moons come in different sizes and shapes and can provide valuable information about the planets they orbit.

Asteroids are rocky objects that orbit the Sun, mainly found in the asteroid belt between Mars and Jupiter. They vary in size, from small rocks to dwarf planets like Ceres. Comets are icy bodies that originate from the outer regions of the solar system. When they approach the Sun, they develop a glowing coma and a tail.

Scientists have sent numerous missions to explore the solar system. Robotic spacecraft like Voyager, Cassini, and Curiosity have provided valuable data and images of planets, moons, and other celestial objects. These missions have helped scientists learn more about our solar system's formation, geology, and potential for supporting life.





Name	••
Date//	

- What are the main components of our solar system?
- 2. Name the eight planets in our solar system.
- 3. How does the Sun contribute to the solar system?
- 4. What are moons and how do they provide valuable information?
- 5. Where are asteroids primarily found in the solar system?
- 6. Explain what happens to comets when they approach the Sun.
- 7. How have robotic spacecraft contributed to our understanding of the solar system?





Name	
Date//	

8.	Which	planet in	our sol	ar system	has the	most m	oons?

- 9. Imagine you are a scientist studying the solar system. What would be the most exciting aspect to explore further? Why?
- 10. Based on what you've learned about the solar system, do you think there is life on other planets? Why or why not?





Name	
Date//	

The Importance of Recycling

Recycling is a crucial practice that helps protect the environment and conserve valuable resources. It involves collecting and processing waste materials to create new products. Let's explore the significance of recycling and its positive impact on our planet.

The Importance of Recycling

Recycling plays a vital role in reducing waste and conserving natural resources. When we recycle materials like paper, plastic, glass, and metal, we save energy and reduce the need for raw materials. This, in turn, helps preserve forests, conserve water, and protect ecosystems.

One of the essential benefits of recycling is the reduction in greenhouse gas emissions. By recycling materials, we can reduce the amount of waste sent to landfills, where it would release harmful gases like methane. Additionally, recycling reduces the energy required to produce new products, leading to lower carbon emissions.

Another advantage of recycling is the conservation of resources. Materials like paper, which are made from trees, can be recycled to produce new paper products. By recycling paper, we preserve forests and prevent deforestation, which is vital for maintaining biodiversity and combating climate change.

Recycling also helps create employment opportunities in recycling facilities and industries that process recycled materials. It stimulates economic growth and contributes to a sustainable and circular economy.







Name	
Date//	

- 1. What is recycling, and why is it important?
- 2. Name some materials that can be recycled.
- 3. How does recycling help conserve natural resources?
- 4. Explain the connection between recycling and the reduction of greenhouse gas emissions.
- 5. How does recycling contribute to the conservation of forests?
- 6. Describe the economic benefits of recycling.





Name	
Date//	

7. Do you think recycling should be mandatory? Why or why not?	
8. What are some challenges or barriers to recycling? How can they be overcome?	
9. Imagine a world without recycling. How do you think it would impact the environment and society?	
10. As an individual, what actions can you take to promote recycling in your community?	



Name	
Date//	

	4 .			
W	٠.	-	\sim	
vv	 			
			м	

1. Persuasive Writing Prompt	ıpt:	Prom	Writing	. Persuasive	1.
------------------------------	------	------	---------	--------------	----

Imagine you have just discovered a new outdoor activity that you think is really fun. Write a persuasive text to your school, trying to convince them to include this activity in your trip programs. Explain why this activity is enjoyable, important, and why your classmates would love it too. Use persuasive language and strong facts to make your case.





Name	
------	--

_			
Date	/	/	
11410	/	/	





Name	
Date//	

2.	Fiction	Story	(Five-Stage	Story	Structure):
----	----------------	-------	-------------	-------	-------------

Write a story that begins with a young girl or boy finding a mysterious key in their house. Use the five stage story structure as a subheading for each paragraph. Make sure to include a problem and a solution that make sense. Don't forget you title and punctuation.			





Engl	lish	-Ye	ar	4
<u> </u>				

Name

Date	/	/





Enal	lish	-Year	4
9		. • •	

Name	
Date//	

28